Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2010 10:56 AM

To: ‘James Barnard'

Cc: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services)

Subject: RE: RO243, 6201 Claremont Ave., Oakland, CA

Fourth quarter 2010 would be fine.

From: James Barnard [mailto:JBarnard@deltaenv.com]
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2010 10:45 AM

To: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health

Cc: Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services)

Subject: RE: RO243, 6201 Claremont Ave., Oakland, CA

Hi Barbara!

Just one question. Should we start annual gauging and well depth measurements next January, 2011 or 4" quarter
2010?

Jim

Jim Barnard | Senior Project Manager | North American Operations Group
Delta Consultants, an Oranjewoud N.V. Company

Direct: +1 916.503.1279 | Mobile: +1 916.764.9928 | Fax: +1 916.638.8385
jbarnard@deltaenv.com | www.deltaenv.com
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From: Jakub, Barbara, Env. Health [mailto:barbara.jakub@acgov.org]
Sent: Wednesday, April 28, 2010 10:35 AM

To: 'Grayson, Terry L (DXT Services)'; 'Todd.Paradis@safeway.com’
Cc: James Barnard

Subject: RO243, 6201 Claremont Ave., Oakland, CA

Dear Mr. Grayson and Mr. Paradis,

Thank you for submitting the request to reduce sampling while awaiting closure to our ftp site. | have reviewed the
request and concur with suspending sampling at this site. However, until the site is closed and the wells are destroyed,
please perform annual well gauging including measuring the water and well depths.

Barbara Jakub, P.G.

Alameda County Environmental Health
(510) 639-1287 (direct)

(510) 337-9335 (fax)
barbara.jakub@acgov.org

Online case files are available at the website below
http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/resources.htm




